Napan Home & School Committee Newsletter

Hello!

This is a just a note to let you know of some special things happening at our school over the next few weeks.

We are extending an invitation to all our students and their parents/guardians to enjoy a movie and popcorn night at the school. November 28, 2019 at 6:00 pm. The children are welcome to attend in their PJ's. The movie will be The Grinch.

Also, as in the previous years, we will be preparing a traditional Turkey Christmas Dinner for the students, teachers, bus drivers and support staff of our school. This is a free dinner!

This will be held **December 9th**, **2019** at approximately 11:45 a.m. at the Napan Hall. This dinner will be prepared by members of the Home & School Committee and any parents/volunteers who would like to join us. Please contact Tanya Jardine, Home & School President, on the Napan Home & School Facebook page, if you would like to volunteer for this event. *Many hands make light work*, and we will be needing several people to assist to make this event a success. We will need volunteers to prepare the meal, serve it and clean the hall afterwards.

Don't forget- it's still not too late to get your Home & School registration forms in.